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From: - |

Sent: 10 May 2021 17:33

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club application to hold Events
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

| am writing to register my objection to this application from WRC to change their club premises certificate so they
can hold events such as Party on the Pitch including Licensed Open Air Bars etc.

Kings Road is a quiet residential area very close to several schools. Families with school going children live here.
Converting the area into a site for such events is totally unacceptable and goes against all logical residential planning
on the following grounds:

1. At atime when our policing resources are at a stretch, why open up another area that would definitely
attract crime and disorder?

2. Safety of the public, especially those using the neighbouring park and Natural Trust properties would be
under extreme threat .

3. Vandalism and theft is on the increase in Cheshire East and this project would increase the risk
exponentially.

4. Our children must be protected from exposure to the type of irresponsible and criminal behaviour that such
events would inevitably attract.

| request that the Wilmslow Rugby Club’s application be rejected forthwith.

Thank you

Wilmslow



